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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 2:38 PM
To: agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; RDLEC@live.com
Cc: Austin Weyant; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Lucas Middleton
Subject: RDL - Caliche Pit 471

RE: RDL * Caliche Pit #471 * 2RP-4485 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Souder Miller and Associates with be (tentatively) sampling the above listed location at 10 am on Tuesday the 
19th.  We will also be pulling a water sample from the Alfadale water station.  All samples will be sent to Hall 
Environmental for analysis.  We are (as always) set up to take split samples if anyone would prefer. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Patterson 
Staff Scientist 
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